
Agenda Item: Replace Truck 
 
Meeting Date: 4/13/2023 
 
Requested by: Dave Fry, Maintenance Superintendent of Parks 
 
Reviewed/Recommended by: Property Committee 
 
Background: The parks are downsizing the fleet of trucks from five to four. The requested truck is a 2023 
Silverado 2500HD Regular Cab 4WD. It will replace the 2001 Chevrolet ¾ ton which has already been sold on 
Wisconsin Surplus for the amount of $5500.00 and the 2007 Ford F150 which will go on Wisconsin Surplus once 
new truck has arrived. Both trucks were equipped with dump boxes. The parks are also planning to replace the 
Snow Dog Snow plow. This plow is currently 5-6 years old and is showing significant wear. The new truck will be 
equipped with a new 8 ft 6 inch Boss Snow Plow. The new truck will also be equipped with a Buyers Dumper Dog 
Insert steel dump bed. Jones Chevrolet and Fillback were contacted and Jones said they could not currently 
provide a similar vehicle. Fillback was also unable to do so and did not foresee anything being available in the 
near future. They recommended pursuing this truck. They were both very grateful to be consulted. 
 
Financial Impact: Truck with plow: $58,200.00. With Buyers Dumper Dog Insert installed: $64,245.00 

 
Funding Source: The Parks Outlay Budget carried over $54,000.00 from 2022 that was allotted for this truck. The 
parks also budgeted $8500.00 for a new snow plow. The parks budgeted $7500.00 for weedeaters but only 
spent $3391.00 leaving a balance of $4109.00. The 2001 Cheverolet ¾ ton was sold for $5500.00. If the purchase 
of a new truck was to go through the 2007 Ford F150 would be sold as well along with the Snow Dog Snow Plow. 
 
 
Requested Action: Motion to Approve Truck Purchase. 
 
Attachment(s):  
Holz Motors Fleet: Quote 
Brake & Equipment Co. Dump Bed Quote 
Vehicle Spec Sheet 
Pictures of Truck 
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